
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF MAY 19, 2025 
 
 
THEME:  We finished working on our unit based on the story The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar and we worked on our summer theme.  
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We reviewed our letters, numbers, colors 
and shapes this week. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made ice cream cones and suns this 
week and finished up our letter books. We are looking forward to 
celebrating our school year with a Music Playhouse performance on 
Friday! 
 
END OF YEAR CELEBRATION: We will celebrate our last day of school 
on Friday, May 23 with a Music Playhouse performance in the library. 
Students will arrive at their regular time. Parents/adults and younger 
siblings are invited to join us at 10:00 in the library for the music show 
and celebration. Students may dismiss with parents following the 
program. This will be a normal day for the ALPHA bus. We look forward 
to seeing everyone on this fun day! 
 
EC SCHOOL SUPPLIES: There will not be a supply list for students 
attending EC or Preschool in the fall. The school will provide the school 
supplies needed for next year. The only things that we will need you to 
provide will be a backpack (regular size), change of clothes, 
diapers/pull-ups (if needed) and a daily snack.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation throughout the 
school year! We had a great year and I have seen such growth from 
each and every child. I will truly miss all of my friends who are moving 
on to new placements next year and I am excited to be able to work with 
many of my friends again next year in EC! Have a terrific summer! 
 
 
 

 


